Building Child Safe Communities - New procedures reminder for Volunteers

Our Volunteers make a significant contribution to students and our community.

As part of our new "Building Child Safe Communities" initiative, we request volunteers to complete Step 1: "Building Child Safe Communities - Undertaking for Volunteers" form for each volunteer location

AND

Step 2: Complete the online training module – required every second year. (Approximately 20 minutes)

Both these steps can be accessed by visiting the Catholic Education Diocese of Parramatta website http://www.parra.catholic.edu.au and then scrolling down to "Volunteers and Contractors – click here" link as shown below.





Please contact our school if you require any assistance. We thank all volunteers for their continued support.